
 

 

 
 

7th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The governing body are currently in the process of reviewing Priory Junior School’s strategic 
plan. As part of this, we are looking for the views of all our stakeholders – staff, children 
and parents – as to what we currently feel is working well at Priory Junior School, and what 
would make us even better. 
 
Please take some time to consider this – and provide us with your thoughts on our survey 
by clicking here.  
 
It would be great if you can think about all aspects of school life to help us with this – our 
teaching, our curriculum, homework, the environment, The BASE, school clubs, lunchtimes 
and breaktimes and wider opportunities for children and families. 
 
We look forward to hearing your ideas. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe   Stephen Hardy 
Headteacher   Chair of Governors 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEJzQlvmEaGROk99wfxFVzeVUMkJLSVZGRDcwNjkxME9UMFpNVUc5WTFZRi4u

